
 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Borger Masonic News 
 

 
 

Masonic News from Unity Lodge #1242, Billy Dixon Lodge #1369, 
Borger York Rite Bodies, and Scottish Rite 

August 2017 



Borger Chapter #437 
Officers for 2017-18 

 

 Cole Tefertiller M. E. High Priest 
 Earnest Lancaster Excellent King 
 Terry Moon  Excellent Scribe 
 Cecil Biggers   Treasurer 
 Terry L. Flippo Secretary 
 Randy L. Hardin Chaplain 
 Cecil Martin  Captain of Hosts 
 Will Brewer  Principal Sojourner 
 Michael Freeman Royal Arch Captain 
 Russell Tefertiller Master of 3rd Veil 
 David Brawley Master of 2nd Veil 
 Eduardo Malpica      Master of 1st Veil 
 Ken Moss  Guard 
 

 
 

Borger Chapter Officers for 2017-18 
 

 The Officers for 2017-18 were 
installed on Monday July 17, 2017 by Past 
High Priest Terry Flippo. The installing 
Marshall was Past High Priest Randy 
Hardin. 
 Borger Chapter #437 meets at 
7:30pm on the 3rd Monday of the odd 
numbered months.   
 

Borger Council #354 
Officers for 2017-18 

 
 Earnest Lancaster Thrice Ill. Master 
 Cole Tefertiller R Ill Deputy Master 
 Will Brewer  P. C. of Work 
 Cecil Biggers  Treasurer 
 Terry L. Flippo Recorder 
 Randy Hardin  Chaplain 
 Kevin Flanagin Captain of Guard 
 Michael Freeman C. of Council 
 Cecil Martin  Steward 
 Ken Moss  Sentinel 
 

 
 

Borger Council Officers for 2017-18 
 
 The Officers for 2017-18 were 
installed on Monday July 17, 2016 by V:I: 
Terry Flippo, Past Grand Master of the 
Grand Council of Texas. Past Thrice 
Illustrious Master Curt Farmer was the 
installing Marshall. 
 Borger Council #354 meets at 
7:30pm on the 3rd Monday of the even 
numbered months.  
  

Unity Lodge #1242  
Installation 
Of Officers 

 On Saturday July 1, 2017, the 
officers for Unity Lodge #1242 were 
installed in due and ancient form.  
 Those installed are as follows; 
Larry S. Parker.............Worshipful Master 
William C. Brewer........Senior Warden 
James J. Johnston..........Junior Warden 
Randy Hardin................Treasurer 
Terry Flippo...................Secretary 
Jerrod Johnston..............Senior Deacon 
Eduardo Malpica............Junior Deacon 
David Brawley................Senior Steward 
Michael Freeman............Junior Steward 
D. C. Taylor............Master of Ceremonies 
Terry Moon......................Marshall 
Brice Manasco.................Musician 
Bill Spelce.........................Tiler 

 
 The officers were installed by 
Terry L. Flippo. PM. Brother Randy L. 
Hardin PM was the Installing Marshall. 
 Following the installation the 
Brethren and guests retired to the dining 
room where they enjoyed cake and ice 
cream. 
 

 

Calendar of Events 
 

1st & 3rd Thursday @ 7:30…..Unity #1242 
2nd & 4th Thursday @ 7:30…..Billy Dixon 
3rd Monday @ 7:30…….Borger York Rite 
. 
Practice each Wednesday for the Annual 
Commandery Inspection @ 7:00 pm 
08-12-17..............Back to School Fair 
09-9 & 10-2017…..Kettle Korn Sale 
10-04-2017....Texas Masonic Day at the 
 Texas Masonic Retirement Center 
10-20 & 21-2017....El-Paso Reunion 
10-28-2017.....Commandery Inspection 
  @ 9:00 am 
 
 
 
 

 

In Memoriam for 2016-17 
   
 Ricky L. Burkhalter  07-05-2016 
 Jack D. Lowe   07-14-2016 
 Bobby J Srader  08-16-2016 
 Howard A. Yeager  08-08-2016 
 Dwayne O. Keener  09-02-2016 
 Robert D. Plunkett  09-25-2016 
 Furman R. Maxwell  10-04-2016 
 Leslie M. Stark  11-06-2016 
 Hugh Dickey   11-07-2016 
 Deloyd McGehee  11-17-2016 
 Kenneth W. Savage  12-22-2016 
 Bobby L. Londagin  03-10-2017 
 Kenneth O. Lanham  03-26-2017 
 Joe C. Miller    
  

 



York Rite Observes 
Memorial Day 

 
 On May 29, 2017, members of 
Borger Commandery #96 and Amarillo 
Commandery #48 participated in the 
Memorial Day Services at the Veteran's 
Memorial in Amarillo. 
 

 
 

 The Sir Knights carried the various 
service flags during the ceremonies. They 
also assisted with the Gold Star Families. 
A special thanks to all the Sir Knights who 
participated. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Companions, 
 
Dues for 2017-18 notices were mailed 
for the Chapter and Council. Please pay 
your dues promptly!!! 
 
Send any e-mail addresses or changes to 

borgermasons@sbcglobal.net 
 

 

Veterans Day 
 
 
 

 On Sunday June 25, 2017, 
members of Borger Commandery #96 and 
Amarillo Commandery #48 presented the 
Service Flags at the War Memorial in 
Amarillo 
 

 
 

 The flag presentation was to honor 
the Veterans of WWII and Korea. 
 
 

Scholarship & 
Community Builder 
Award Presentation 

 
 On Saturday May 6, 2017, Unity 
Masonic Lodge #1242 presented two 
$1000.00 Scholarships for 2017.  
 

 
 
 Kayla Harrah of Stinnett High 
School received a $1000.00 Scholarship. 
 

 
 

 Fletcher Moneymaker of Sanford-
Fritch High School also received a 
$1000.00 Scholarship. 
 
 

 Worshipful Master Randy Hardin 
also presented Mr. Robert L. Bradley with 
the Community Builder Award for 
outstanding service to our community. 
 

 
 

 Following the presentations, 45 
Masons and guests retired to the dining 
room to enjoy cake and ice-cream 


